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Students in Rome with Professors Brian 
Kelly and Michael Ambrose.
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Dennis Pogue teaching a historic preservation graduate class.
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Having arrived on campus three and one-half years ago,I 

am in the middle of my senior year as Dean of the School.  

During our time together the faculty and students have ac-

complished a great deal and have sown the seeds for even 

greater future success.  However, this semester’s newsletter 

operates much as an annual report, and like all such reports 

is not a simple summary of actions and events.  Instead, it is 

a snapshot, taken at one moment, of a dynamic and changing 

enterprise.  Even as you read this report, new things are hap-

pening that are leaving a MAPP mark on our professions and 

on higher education. It is the pulse and energy of the School 

that is so infectuous to all of us who are part of its ongoing 

success. 
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Lead in Sustainability Education

serving as the leading source for sustainable practice, training and 
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MAPP Launches First Undergraduate Course in Real Estate
This past fall, the Real Estate Development Program, with the support 
of the Colvin Institute of Real Estate Development, launched the �rst-
ever undergraduate course in real estate at the University. The course, 
RDEV 150: Introduction to Sustainable Real Estate Development, ac-
quaints students with the fundamentals of real estate development, 
sustainable design, planning and preservation. Clinical Associate Profes-
sor Al Tetrault led the fall beta test, which was funded by John Colvin, 
Principal at Questar in Baltimore, Maryland, and founder of the Colvin 
Institute of Real Estate Development. Speci�cally designed to provide 
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“The course was built on the premise that seeing real estate and 
understanding the breadth of the issues that a real estate developer 
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Our students are the best re�ection of our programs. Their successes and 
access to opportunities—both during their studies and after graduation—
are of great importance to the school’s faculty and staff, and eagerly cele-
brated; they also demonstrate the schools nurturing, enriching environment 
to new students and potential candidates.

Architecture Student Brings Fellowship Honor 
to UMD
This September, the National Center for Engineer-
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lowship will support Adrianvala’s doctoral research 
and writing examining ethnic violence and its rela-
tionship to urban form.

Dr. Timothy Welch (Ph.D. ’13) was selected by the 
Board of Regents of the Eno Center for Transporta-
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China’s Solar Decathlon competition where she 
served as competition manager for the country’s 
inaugural efformu4 gs
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Urban Planning masters candidates Allison Forbes, Peter Hadley, Cristina 
Huidobro, Michael Limburg and Alison Wake�eld presented their group’s stu-
dio project, “Industrial Land Use & Infrastructure in the Baltimore Region” at 
the American Planning Association’s National Conference. 





Lectures and Special Events
Conversations on Architectural Education and the 
Future of the Profession: This six-part Architecture 
lecture series gathered seasoned practitioners, 
emerging professionals and innovative educators 
to discuss, debate and examine the future of 
architectural education. 

•	 Joan Ockman, Distinguished Senior Fellow 
in the School of Design at the University of 
Pennsylvania and Mary McLeod, Professor of 
Architecture from Columbia University - ”The 
Legacy of Architectural Education in the 20th 
Century”

•	 Kiel Moe of Harvard University, Cammy 
Brothers of the University of Virginia, Hansy 
Better of RISD, William O’Brien, Jr. of MIT, 





Gallery Exhibits and Lectures 
Running in tandem with gallery exhibitions of their 
work, the gallery lecture series hosted a group of 
artists, designers and public art administrators. 
Topics included performance art, public interest 
design and technology. 

Fall:
•	 Brian Ambroziak and Andrew McLellan, co-

founders of Time[scape]lab - Confabulatores 
Nocturni

•	 Lukas Schweingruber, Schweingruber Zulauf 
Landscape Architects, Zurich, Awitzerland, 
The Swiss Touch in Landscape Design

•	 Powell Draper - Crossing the Potomac: the 
Bridges of Washington, D.C.

•	 Dr. Marie Howland, Professor Luis Quiros and 
Students - Reinventing the Industrial Belt: 
Propositions for the Gasholder Site in Saint 
Petersburg, Russia

•





	












































































































































































































































































